
AMENDED NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SALT LAKE VALLEY LAW ENFORCEMENT SERVICE AREA 

(SLVLESA) 

            Notice is hereby given that on May 20, 2021 beginning at 10:00 a.m., the 

SLVLESA Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing on and pertaining to a proposed 

amendment to its Calendar Year 2021 budget transferring $411,400 from Fund Balance 

to the General Fund and appropriating $411,400 from the General Fund to the Unified 

Police Department to fund increases in staffing. The purpose of the hearing is to receive 

and consider public comment concerning the proposed amendment to the 2021 Calendar 

Year Budget before the SLVLESA Board of Trustees makes its decision.   For those 

attending the meeting in person, you are not required to wear a mask if you are fully 

vaccinated. Members of the public may also comment at the public hearing by calling 1-

669 900-9128 and entering Meeting ID 92301763844# and Password 259919#. For 

those participating by phone, please mute your phone when you are not making public 

comment.   

 
Dated May 15. 2021 

 

      Salt Lake Valley Law Enforcement District 

 

 

      /s/_________________________ 

      Frank Nakamura,  

      SLVLESA District Administrator   

   

 

 

 

Date of Publication: May 15, 2021 

 


